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To whom it may concern, 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the proposed supervised practice guidelines 
for medical radiation practice. 
Graduates from University of South Australia’s 4 year Bachelor of Medical Radiation Science (Nuclear 
Medicine) are eligible for general registration however from 2013 onwards they are required to do 
supervised practice for a minimum of 6 months and less than twelve months. 
For this reason, their circumstances should be included under the headings of  ‘Scope’ in this 
document as general registrants who are required to do a period of supervised practice. Currently 
they are not represented in this document.  
Kind regards 
T. Albrecht 
 


